
Hello,  
 
After much consideration and all factors surrounding the COVID-19 situation and for the safety 
and well-being of all dancers, families and my staff it is best that I close the studio for two 
weeks.  
 
Effective immediately we will be closed through Sunday, March 29th and will re-open on 
Monday, March 30th.  
 
Pictures will be rescheduled and that information will be forthcoming. Please look for those 
dates to be shared on Facebook and the Band App in the near future.  
 
Make-up classes will be offered and those dates will be given at a later date.  
 
Thank you for understanding this very difficult decision but your health and well-being is most 
important to me!  
 
Dancingly Yours, 
Miss Clarissa 


